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MEETING POSTONED 

 

 

 

The initial meeting of the Citizen – Police Advisory Committee scheduled for Thursday, August 27 is 

being postponed until further notice.  The substance of agenda items intended to be discussed with the 

Police Chief Marc Duphily remain pending with the state legislature. The Senate and House of 

Representatives Conference Committee seeks to resolve competing reform proposals (H.4860 & S.2800) 

commonly referred to as The Police Reform Bill. This legislative act was intended to be completed in 

August.  

 

At such time that this reform package is complete and potential impacts on cities and towns are realized, 

the Advisory Committee, in cooperation with Chief Duphily, will commence its efforts. 

 

Richard J. LaFond 

Interim Town Administrator 

 


